
March 5th, 1924

t

President A. Stanley Mackenzie, 
Dalhousle University,
Halifax, "y. S.

My dear President Mackenzie

You will rememher that 
last fall Dr» Cassidy of the staff of the Department 
of Physiology of McGill University went to Halifax to 
take a position in the Department of Physiology there.

I would appreciate greatly
if you would let me know whether the former occupant of 
that position has resumed, or is likely to resume, his 
connection with the Department; and also what you have 
in mind re Dr. Cassidy.

I am,
With all good wishes.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


